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SECTION COMMENT POST? 
5.1 Update 5.1 with new information. Has a Community Leaders Survey been done since 2013? How many outreach activities 

have been done 2013-2015? 
Yes 

5.1.1 When was the last letter to the NMED-maintained Facility Mailing List requesting comments sent out? When will the annual 
request for feedback be sent out? Is this the same as the previous request for comments? 

Yes 

5.1.5 Does someone from ENV-CP routinely attend the monthly CAB meeting? Yes 

Over all A couple of things to look at regarding update to CRP.  

(Received the DOE Plan EJ Progress Report and the EPA Policy on Environmental Justice for Working with Federally Recognized 
Tribes and Indigenous Peoples as model to inform the next revision of the CRP) 

Yes 
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